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You Will Be Found..... . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .MaKenna Sandy

Se tu m’ami.... . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Sofia Italiano

Mama Knows Best.... . . . . . . . . . . . . .Jared Morisue-Lesser

Love Me or Leave Me..... . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Sydney Driscoll 

This One’s For You..... . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Micah Gallebo 

Good Riddance..... . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Chris Martinez
Lance Thongsavanh 

Beat It... . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Tre Jefferson 

Enough For You..... . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Abbey Bialek

Composed by Giovanni Pergolesi

Originally performed by Luke Combs

Originally performed by Michael Jackson

Originally performed by Olivia Rodrigo

From the musical “Dear Evan Hansen”

Originally performed by Green Day

Originally performed by Little Mix

Originally performed by Jessie J



Salmo 150..... . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Ernani Aguiar

Originally Performed May 2024

Ohtul..................................................................Part Uusberg

Originally Performed March 2023

Modimo................................................. arr. Michael Barrett

Sophie Abate, Percussion

Originally Performed Fall 2021

Indodana................ arr. Michael Barrett & Ralf Schmitt

Originally Performed March 2024

A celebration of our senior class!



Homeland..........................................................Grace Coberly

The Bradley Choir Pillar Awards
The Family Award

Director's Award

The Integrity Award
The Passion Award

National School Choral Award



* denotes leadership team+ denotes section leader ^ denotes Senior
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Callene Laslo
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Quinn Mazon
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Kira Morisue-Lesser

Henry Ortiz

Reagan Parsell^

Krina Patel*^

Julian Perez^

Hamzah Saleh

MaKenna Sandy*^

Anthony Schoenfeldt

Luke Schroeder

Tyler Seymour

Devan Shanmugam

Madison Sheard^

Emerson Swendal

Lance Thongsavanh*^

Iain Tolber*

Kennedy Warner

Alex Yabroff^



EMMA ABATE
Emma is a 3 year member of Symphonic Choir and has been involved in choir
since 6th grade. She has been the choir secretary for the past two years as well
as a member of Jag Ambassadors, National Honor Society, Society of Women
in STEM social media officer, and Interact Club vice president. Emma is also the
senior class vice president and was the captain of both varsity football and
gameday competition. She wishes the best of luck and wants future
symphonic members to take in all the fun opportunities of high school. After
graduation Emma is attending Purdue University to study aerospace
engineering.

ABBEY BIALEK
Abbey is a three-year member of symphonic choir and has been involved in
choir since 7th grade. She also participates in Bradley’s theater troupe, as well
as chamber orchestra. Abbey would like to thank her parents, John Bialek and
Holly Gieseke for their endless love and support. After high school, Abbey plans
to attend Columbus State. 

ZOE CALAHAN
Although this is Zoe’s first year in Symphonic Choir at Bradley, she has been in
Darby’s choir programs since eighth grade. Throughout her high school career
she has always found choir to be a sense of stability and peace. Zoe would like
to thank her family and friends for their never ending love, support,
encouragement, and care. After graduating, Zoe plans on taking a gap year to
focus on her health and passions. 

DIEGO CONTRERAS
Diego is a 2 year member in Symphonic Choir and has been involved in choir
since middle school. He has also been a Varisty Baseball player since his
sophomore year. Diego would like to thank his Mom, Dad, and Brother for
supporting him in his high school career. Diego’s future plans are to study
culinary arts and hospitality management in college.



TABBY DOS SANTOS
Tabby started school at Bradley her junior year, and despite all of the stress
that came with that, Tabby was able to find comfort in choir. Tabby has been
singing in choirs since 6th grade, but if you ask her mom, she’s been singing
since she could talk. She has also taken part in school clubs, such as Model UN.
She encourages those with a love of music and a passion for learning to give
choir a chance. Tabby would like to tell current choir students that she will
miss singing with them 4th period every day, and she will miss how “locked in”
they get in the last 2 weeks before a concert. To future students she would say
she is jealous they are just now starting what has been her favorite journey yet.
After graduation, Tabby will be the first in her family to go to College, and she
is very excited to continue breaking generational curses. She hopes to
continue setting a strong example for her younger siblings and encourages
everyone to “dance the pain away” this week!

SYDNEY DRISCOLL
Sydney has been involved with choir since 6th grade. She has been in
symphonic choir for 3 years while also being a part of Jaguar A capella. Sydney
has made so many friends through the choir program, and she is so grateful
that she got to experience it. After graduating, Sydney plans to continue at
Columbus State Community College for one more year, and then transfer over
to Miami University.

MICAH GALLEBO
Micah Gallebo in his second year in Symphonic Choir. Micah is currently serving
on The Hope Squad National Council as the Co-President. He is The President
of Chamber Orchestra, President of Bradley Hope Squad, and is the Tenor
Section Leader for Symphonic Choir. He is also involved in NHS, Jag
Ambassadors, is a Thespian of Bradley Theater, and served as the Interim
Editor and Cheif of The Jaguar Times earlier this year. After graduating he will
be attending The Ohio State University. He would like to thank Mr. Witt and Ms.
Schott for making Bradley Choir a great experience throughout his years at
Bradley.

LINDSAY GEORGE
Lindsay is a three-year member of Symphonic Choir and has been apart of
choir since she was in sixth grade. She also participated in Class Cabinet, Hope
Squad, Track and Field, and Jaguar A Cappella. Lindsay is beyond grateful for
all the friends she has made over the years, and will continue to cherish these
memories forever. After graduation, Lindsay plans to major in Psychology at
The Ohio State University. 



LILLY GIBBS
Lilly is a second-year member of Symphonic Choir and has been involved in
choir since she was in sixth grade. She also participated in Football cheer,
competition cheer and gymnastics. She would like to thank her family for their
support and attending all of her concerts in her choir career. After graduating
Lilly plans on attending Bowling Green State University to major in exercise
science/pre-physical therapy.

SOFIA ITALIANO
Sofia is a three-year member of Symphonic Choir and has been apart of choir
since 8th grade. She has also participated in the girls basketball team, class
cabinet, Shades of Blue, and has been a student section leader. Sofia would
like to thank her family for their great support and her friends for always being
there for her. After graduation Sofia plans to major in forensic chemistry and
minor in music at Ohio University.

TRE JEFFERSON
Tre Jefferson has been involved in Choir since 7th grade, though this is his first
year in Symphonic, Tre has been playing piano since he was 3, started having
piano lessons at age 4 and  had Dr. Kim as his piano instructor. After graduation
Tre plans to go to Columbus State University to study game developing &
coding.

MADISON LAWRENCE
Maddy is a 2-year symphonic member but has been in choir since the 7th
grade. She also participates in theater, national honors society, sports
leadership council, and was the varsity captain for the girls bowling team.
Maddy would like to thank her friends and family for always supporting her
many passions. After high school Maddy plans to major in psychology at the
University Of Cincinnati.

CHRISTOPHER MARTINEZ
Christopher is a three-year member of Symphonic Choir and has been apart of
choir since sixth grade. He has also participated in A Cappella, Theater, and
Yearbook Production. He is thankful for the all friends, good memories, and
opportunities in his 7 years of choir. After graduating, Christopher plans to
study Finance. 



JARED MORISUE - LESSER
Jared is a three-year member of Symphonic Choir and has been singing with
Bradley Choir since 7th grade. He has been Symphonic Choir’s Bass/Baritone
Section Leader for the past two years. He is also the president of Hilliard
Bradley Theater, a singer in Shades of Blue A Cappella, and plays violin in
Chamber Orchestra. After graduating from high school, Jared plans to go to
college to major in musical theatre. He would like to thank his voice teacher,
Jodi Quint, his dance instructors, Akilah and Chakah Wilson, and friends &
family for their continued support!

REAGAN PARSELL
Reagan is a two-year member of Symphonic Choir and has been a part of choir
since she was in 6th grade. She joined A Cappella her sophomore year and
continued it through her junior year. She also played school volleyball starting
in 7th grade through her sophomore year and helps coach her brother’s 6th
grade volleyball team at Saint Brendan’s. She still loved to play sand volleyball
with her family! The advice Reagan would give to future choir students is don’t
let other people or other students damage your love for choir and singing in
general, just be yourself! She would also like to thank her family for always
pushing her to be the best she can be. After graduating, Reagan plans to
attend The Ohio State University (Main Campus) with her major being
undecided, but she’s excited to try a lot of new things and figure it out along
the way!

KRINA PATEL
Krina is a two-year member of Symphonic Choir and has been involved in
school choirs since sixth grade. She is also involved in National Honor Society,
Society of Women in Stem, Interact Club, and Jaguar Ambassadors. She is so
grateful for choir because she has always looked forward to Choir class
throughout it the years. After graduating, she plans to study Neuroscience at
The Ohio State University on the Pre-Med track. 

JULIAN PEREZ
Julian is a two-year member of Symphonic Choir, with his junior year being his
first year in any choir. Julian is also the Vice President of Bradley Theater and
has received the Celebration of Excellence award for American Sign Language.
Julian would like to thank all those who have supported and encouraged him to
pursue his interests throughout high school. After graduating, Julian plans on
attending University of Cincinnati for Journalism.



MAKENNA SANDY
MaKenna in a three-year member of Symphonic Choir and is also this years
Symphonic Choir Vice President. Outside of choir, Makenna is in Class Cabinet,
National Honors Society, Theater, and Shades of Blue A Cappella. After
graduation, she plans to study Integrated Language Arts at Ohio University in
hopes of becoming an english teacher.

MADISON SHEARD
Madison Sheard is a three year member of choir and two year member of
Symphonic choir. She began playing the upright bass in 6th grade and has
been a part of orchestra ever since. In addition to choir and orchestra, Madison
is an active member of Bradley’s theater troupe and was a State Officer for the
2023 Sr. Ohio Model United Nations conference. After graduation, Madison
plans to attend Ohio University where she will double major in Linguistics and
Playwriting. Madison would like to thank and family, Abbey Bialek, and Ben
Haskins for their continued support.

LANCE THONGSAVANH
Lance is a 3-year member of Symphonic Choir and has been in choir since 7th
grade. He also participated in Ohio Model UN and took part of planning an
event to raise money for the Hilliard Food Pantry. He also is a member of Jaguar
A Cappella since Sophomore year. He is very grateful for everyone he has met
throughout the years he spent in choir as he would not be who is today without
them. After graduation, Lance plans to study Computer Science at Ohio
University.

ALEX YABROFF
Alex is a 2 year member of symphonic and choir and is his first time ever doing
a choir. Alex had been playing the French horn since 6th grade and has done
marching band for 4 years. Alex likes to involve himself Into leadership
positions, extra curricular, and activities where he can get to know people. If
there is one thing Alex would tell the future generation of choir students is that
in the face of struggle, drama, or anything else, don’t quit when you enjoy what
your doing.


